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Current Work 
Î Î Construction of vehicle 

guards on top of box 
culverts

Upcoming Work
ÎÎ Landscaping and 

concrete work has 
been put on hold due 
to cold weather and is 
expected to resume in 
May

ÎÎ Landscaping and tree 
planting in park areas 
expected to resume in 
May

ÎÎ Concrete work for the 
Ochterloney Street 
west sidewalk expected 
to resume in May
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Upcoming work for May
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Park area 
fenced off

Landscaping and tree planting 
in Starr Park expected to 
resume in May

Construction of vehicle 
guards on top of box 
culverts 

Ochterloney Street West 
sidewalk closed, concrete 
work expected to resume 
in May

Landscaping and tree planting 
in Memorial Park expected to 
resume in May


